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Sovember 4, 1931.

Hr. Upton Close,
Pacific Era Travels, Inc 
Dearborn, Michigan, U.3.A»

S * 9
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Dear Sr. Close,

m I hare your letter of Sovember 1,
S

I shall look forward to receiving 
from you the booklet prospectus regarding the trip 
to the Orient this summer, and shall make it known 
to the student body of this University, 
that I know Dr. Hltobe, and I am sure some of our 
students would like to go.

I am glad

With all good wishes,

Ever yours faithfully.
)

Principal,
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